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Buccaneer Bay  

Newsletter  

September, 2017   
 

Note from the Editor  

 

 

Published Since April 1997 

 
 First, let me apologize for not getting the newsletter out 

earlier.  I try to have it out by the first part of the month.  It seems 

like this month has really gone by fast.  I seem to say that a lot as 

I try to keep up with all that I currently have on my plate. I am 

beginning to take a look at the various boards and committees that 

I sit on and determine if I really want to continue with them. I 

have always tried to make every decision that I make on a board 

to be what is best for the constituents that I serve. It is not always 

an easy job, and if you feel it is something that should be done 

other board members may not want to do a project due to cost.  

This has happened many times on the various boards that I have 

served on over the years.  Often times they are right, but 

sometimes I feel a board could have done more to help with the 

issue. 

 

 Our first meeting for residents on Neighborhood Watch 

was held on September 5.  See Page 2 for a summary.  It was very 

well attended and we plan to have another one in January.  Right 

now I am trying to fill the vacancies of Block Captains. Please see 

Page 28 for the list of Block Captains.  This list is normally 

attached to the Buccaneer Bay Phone Directory each year.  I am 

still in the process of updating the phone Directory for next year. 

I will also be setting up a Block Captain meeting for sometime in 

October. 

 

 It is hard to believe that Fall is just around the corner.  I 

have always liked the Fall better than the other seasons.  It is 

usually cooler than summer and much nicer than winter.  This 

yearôs Almanac is predicting a very cold winter for Nebraska, 

with coldest time being from mid December through January. The 

heaviest snow fall is expected to start in November and go 

through late February.  Spring is to arrive early with warmer 

weather.  While I like to have an idea of what the weather will be 

for the winter months I pretty much take the predictions with a 

grain of salt.  Though I do listen to the weather reports, especially 

if I have to take a car trip. 

 

    Again, I apologize for being so late with this monthôs 

newsletter.  I canôt believe here it is the middle of the month and I 

am just now getting it out.  At least being late gave me a chance 

to have the minutes from last monthôs SID Board meeting and the 

minutes from this monthôs meeting.  There will be a special SID 

Board Meeting on September 27 for the board to review and vote 

on the Resolution of Necessity for 2017 Road and Storm Water 

Management Reconstruction Project .  I have the Resolution 

posted on the SID page of the website along with the agenda: 

http://www.buccaneerbay-ne.org.  

  

 

 

 

  

 

                                                   Sincerely, 

                                                        Janet McCartney, Editor 
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Newsletter Deadlines and Advertising Rates 

Articles and ñLetters to the Editorò due the 15
th 

of each 

month.  Advertising due 25
th 

of each month, rates: 
Business Size Card - $2.00 an issue 

¼ page size - $4.00 an issue 

½ page size - $5.00 an issue 

Full page - $10.00 an issue 
Send articles or advertising to Janet McCartney 2825 

Lakeside Dr., Plattsmouth, NE or 

jmmccart@jagwireless.net. WORD, JEG or PDF 

preferred. 

 

*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *   * *  

All letters for the next issue of the newsletter must be received 

by the 15
th 

of the preceding month. Due to the fact that the 

newsletter is only published once a month it is impossible for a 

rebuttal to take place in a timely fashion sometimes leaving the 

neighborhood with incorrect or outdated information. Thus 
ñLetters to the Editorò that are directed at a certain party will 

be given to that party in time for them to give a response to be 
included in the same newsletter. All Letters to the Editor must 

be signed by the person who submitted the letter; no unsigned 

letters will be printed or responded to. Editor reserves the 

right to publish letters.         

 
Friday, September 22 

http://www.buccaneerbay-ne.org/
mailto:jmmccart@jagwireless.net
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi5yvOp36fWAhXl54MKHaWEAaMQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhubpages.com%2Fart%2Ffree-fall-clip-art-images&psig=AFQjCNH8sV2L_2HGr6uO6LY3oYet6fZ_AQ&ust=1505583923981085
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This-N-That 

 
Cass County Historical Society 

Museum Events 

Cass County Historical  

646 Main St. 

Plattsmouth, NE  
Tuesday ï Sunday 

 12:00-4:00PM 

www.casscountynemuseum.org 
 

Current Exhibits 

 ñMemories of Korn Karnivalò 

August 29 through October 29, 2017 
The annual exhibit in conjunction with the Harvest Festival will 

feature photographs and memorabilia from the Kass Kounty 

King Korn Karnival, which was first held in 1932. 

 

 

Cass County Towns 

Murdock 
A lot of living had occurred in this area before the town of 

Murdock was founded.  Both the Oxbow Trail and the Mullen 

Ranch had come and gone.  Farms were acquired either through 

homesteading or purchase from the railroad.  Interestingly, 91% 

of the land in the 43 sections in this area is owned by families 

who have been here over 100 years.  When the Chicago, Rock 

Island & Pacific Railroad built a line from Omaha to Colorado 

in December 1890, and needed a ñwater stationò at this location, 

the town of Murdock was born.  Murdockôs population has 

remained a stable 200-250 throughout the years.  Life centers 

around the agricultural interests with its co-op elevator, seed 

farm, bank and array of businesses. 

 

Note: Information from the 2017 Cass County Visitorôs Guide. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Nebraska Byway 136-Heritage Highway 

Trail of Treasurers 

Flea Market / Garage Sales 

October 6-8, 2017 

From Brownville to McCook 

 

A complete list of participating towns and vendors is 

available on website 

www.HeritageHighway136.com. 

 2017 Cass County Tax Year Valuations 
- Total County Valuation = $3,472,183,485, .35% 

increase over 2016 

- Plattsmouth School - $718,687,815 up from 

$711,449,897 in 2016 

- Five Highest Incorporated Communities 

Plattsmouth - $280,273,836 

Cedar Creek - $60,465,537 

Weeping Water - $66,126,888 

Louisville - $62,328,767 

Eagle - $48,638,936 

- There are 10 SIDs in Cass County, the top three in 

valuation are with this year and last year in 

parenthies: 

SID#5 (Buccaneer Bay) $98,607,714 - ($93,189,237) 

SID#9 (Iron Horse) $45,632,937      - (37,558,991) 

SID#1 (Lake Waconda) $39,574,059 - ($39,235,729) 

 

Upcoming Events in Plattsmouth 
- Cruizin Main ï October 6, 2017, 5-9 pm,  to register 

your car email Cindy 

ccruse@plattsmouthchamber.com. 

Over 700 antique, vintage, muscle and/or unusual 

vehicles participate.  There will be a live band ï 

Lemon Fresh Day.  Food, beer garden, shopping and 

restaurants.  Free and Family Oriented.. 

 

Neighborhood Watch Meeting Review 
                The Neighborhood Watch meeting that was held on 

September 5 had a great turnout, with about 55 residents in 

attendance.  Matt Jarvis, Training Aide, from the Cass County 

Sheriffôs office talked about security and keeping the 

Neighborhood Watch program active. He noted several times 

if you ñSee Something ï Say Somethingò.  The one surprising 

comment he made was his answer to the question about street 

lights.  He said they do not deter crime, it is best to have your 

outside lights on and lights in the house.  I did check and none 

of the covenants in Buccaneer Bay prohibit outside lights to 

be left on as long as they do not shine into other homes.  Of 

course, you wouldnôt want them left on all night.  Some 

residents noted they have timers on their lights.  

 Sandy Weyers, Director of Cass County Emergency 

Management presented information on being prepared for 

storm events. Even with the various automated systems such 

as the weather alert radios and the Cass County Alert System, 

that allows you to sign up for weather alerts to be sent to your 

phones or email, she recommends the installation of warning 

sirens.  There may be Federal dollars to help pay for them, but 

the SID would have to pick up a certain percentage.  

Something that has been discussed for years, and I personally 

have been against them, but because we do have people 

outdoors in the day hours it may be a good idea.  This is 

something we may definitely want to look into and see what 

the cost would be and where would be the best place to locate 

one.  

              Another meeting will be setup after early next year. 

 

http://www.casscountynemuseum.org/
http://www.heritagehighway136.com/
mailto:ccruse@plattsmouthchamber.com
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September/October Events 
   Sept.  21 ï International Day of Peace 

             23 ï Cass County Museum Day, Free admission 

             27 ï SID #5 Board Mtg 

  Oct.     2 ï World Farm Animals Day 

              5 ï World Teacherôs Day 

              6 ï Cruizinô Main Car Show,  5pm-9pm 

              9 ï Columbus Day 

            14 ï Peace Corp Day 

            16 ï Bossôs Day 

            24 ï United Nations Day 

            27 ï US Navy Day 

            31 ï Halloween 

              

Architectural Control Committee  
For residents living in the Hills or Bay Lake Contact: 

NP Dodge, Land Development 

Kristy Gregath 

8701 West Dodge Rd. Suite 300 

Omaha, NE 68144       

Phone: 402-398-5245 

Fax: 402-934-4531 

For those living on Block 27 ï Sailboat Lake 

Contact: LLOA Architectural Committee 

Contact Homeownerôs Association 
 

All house plans, additions, changes, fences, landscape 

plans, tree removal, etc. need to be approved by the 

Architectural Control Committee before work is 

started. 
   

Architectural Committee Approvals 
Lot 54, Blk 31- Windward Dr. ï House/Grading Plans 

Lot 11, Blk 23 ï Treasure Island Rd. ï House/Garage Plans 

Lot   3, Blk 30 ï Fairway Dr. ï House/Grading Plans 

Lot 5A&B, Blk 28 ï Lakeside Dr. ï House Plans 

Lot 1, Blk 4 ï Buccaneer Blvd. ï Shed Plans  

 

Plattsmouth School Calendar 
Sept.   4 ï No School, Labor Day 

           8 ï No Students 

         13 ï P.O. Conferences 

o MS 430:-7:30 p.m. 

o HS 5:00-8:00 p.m. 

Oct. 25-26 ï Parent/Teacher Conferences 

        27,30 ï No School for Students 

Nov. 11-22 ï No School-Teacher Cont. Imp. 

         23-24 ï No School-Thanksgiving Break 

Dec. 23-Jan. 7 ï No School, Winter Break 

Jan.          8 ï No School, Teacher Cont. Imp. 

 
www.phs.pcsd.schoolfusion.us 

 

 

 
 

Snopes Rates Contributions to Charities 
             An article by Snopes on how much of each contribution 

dollar donated to specific organizations was recently published.   

 

             The best rated organizations that ranged from .75 to .93 

of each dollar received were: 

- Salvation Army 

- Ronald McDonald Houses 

- Lions Club International 

- Veterans of Foreign Wars 

- St. Jude Childrenôs Research Hosp. 

- World Vision 

- Make a Wish Foundation 

         

             The worst organizations making .08 to .14 of each 

dollar received were: 

- UNICIF 

- March of Dimes 

- United Way 

- American Red Cross 

- Goodwill Industries 

 

 

INFORMATION  

http://www.phs.pcsd.schoolfusion.us/
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ADVERTISEMENTS 
 
 

 

 

       Feline Sitter 
            Lifelong feline lover will pamper your precious pet  

        while you are away so you donôt have to worry.  Rate  

        based on services required. 

 
 

         Contact Susan at 296-0639  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     

                                                       

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Growing together  

 

Landscaping . Planting . Yard Maintenance 

Deck Pot Planting . Annuals . Perennials 

Hanging Baskets . Shrubs . Trees . Yard Art 

No Job is Too Small! 

Your ultimate satisfaction is our goal! 

 

402.630.7333 

15303 S. 36
th 

St. 

Bellevue, NE 
 

So. Of Platteview Rd. on 36
th 

St. 
stoltenbergnurserices.com - snjsempek@cox.net 

mailto:snjsempek@cox.net
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Mr. Landscape Garden Center 20
th

 Year 

Mr. Landscape 30
th

 Year 

Rick Hadfield in Nursery Business 40
th

 Year 

A+ Better Business Rating 

 
 

       
 


